
 

       
 

Dear Friends, 
 

As Leader of Canada’s NDP, I wanted to offer my warmest 
greetings to all who are involved with the inaugural Canada’s 
Top Mayor Award. 
 
I am pleased to support such an initiative, and commend the 
organizers on their efforts to raise awareness about the 
important leadership and public service carried out by 
Mayors in our communities across Canada. Thank you to all 
the sponsors who are helping to promote this event, and 
ensuring its success.  
 
When it comes to the day-to-day lives of Canadians, leaders 
in municipal governments have the largest impact of all 
levels of government. Civic leaders are directly engaged in 
the difficult challenges facing our country and must work on 
finding the solutions that will work for their communities. We 
owe a great deal of gratitude to Canada’s Mayors in 
municipalities across this country – they roll-up their sleeves 
every day and build strong, vibrant communities that make 
Canada work.  
 
On behalf of Canada’s New Democrats, please accept my 
best wishes for a successful event. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Jagmeet Singh, MP Burnaby South 
Leader, New Democratic Party of Canada 


